
 

 

31 March 2020 

 

 

 

 
Dear , 

 

Stockwells regeneration  

 

I hope you and your family are keeping well at this time. 

 

I want to update you on the situation regarding bidding for homes on HomeSeeker Plus. Due 

to the current coronavirus pandemic, Cotswold District Council have advised us that all adverts 

have been put on hold and so Bromford have also put a hold on letting our properties. 

Therefore, no new properties will be being advertised on HomeSeeker until the advice from 

government changes. 

 

This also applies to the letting of our new build properties at the Fire College in Morton in 

Marsh.  As previously advised, the new homes at Fire College will be advertised on the Local 

Authorities’ HomeSeeker website for everyone to bid on as soon as the current situation has 

calmed. 

 

We will stay in touch to let you know when the new properties are advertised on HomeSeeker 

so that you can proceed with bidding on any that you like.  

 

In the meantime, please use this holding period to take steps to prepare for moving house 

ready for when the time eventually comes. 

 

I’m sure you will understand that at present we are unable to carry out visits to our customers, 

however we are available for phone calls if you have any queries and would like to get in touch. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 

questions. To stay up-to-date on the latest guidance around the coronavirus pandemic, we 

encourage you to visit our website at www.bromford.co.uk/coronavirus/ for all of the latest 

information and advice. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

http://www.bromford.co.uk/coronavirus/


 

 

 

 

 

 

James Trotter 

Project Manager 

M: 07976086134 

Email: james.trotter@bromford.co.uk 
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